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MEMORANDUM

TO: Interested Parties Z

FROM: Kenneth W. Boswell, Director
Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs

SUBJECT: FY 2024 Appalachian Regional Commission (ARC) Funding Ceilings

The Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA) is pleased to announce
that the grant ceiling for the FY 2024 ARC Program construction projects has been increased to
$500,000. The grant ceiling for non-construction projects remains at $350,000 and planning
projects at $50,000. Please be advised that this increase is on a temporary basis and will be

reevaluated prior to the opening of Alabama’s FY 2025 ARC application cycle.

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ms. Leslie Clark, Unit
Chief, at (334) 353-2909 or leslie.clark@adeca.alabama.gov.
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